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February 2013
Dear Police Director General,

RE: DARIUS EVANGELISTA
I am writing to bring your attention to the likely murder of Darius Evangelista. 
He "disappeared" after being taken into custody on 5th March 2010. His wife, Margie, became very concerned following the release of a video in August 2010 revealing a man being subjected to inhumane treatment by the police. She recognised the man as her husband, Darius.

I believe that a human head was found by scavengers shortly afterwards. Margie identified it as being comparable in appearance to that of her husband. Even though Manila Court requested the detention of seven police officers in association with this case, several appear to have escaped justice.

May I ask respectfully what measures are being taken to make sure that the suspected murderers of Darius Evangelista are charged and brought to justice? I trust that an active and prompt investigation into his torture, "disappearance" and likely extrajudicial killing will also be authorised.

Yours respectfully
